
Bharatavani organised a two-day Content Evaluation and Recommendation Workshop for 

Bengali resources which was held from September 25-26, 2024 at CIIL, Mysore. The Editorial 

Committee evaluated over 500 knowledge resources in and about Bengali for potential hosting 

and digitization that would facilitate multilingual and cross-lingual learning facilities via the digital 

platform as per the guidelines of NEP 2020. The editorial evaluation committee comprised Prof. 

Mahidas Bhattacharya, Prof. Bela Das, Prof. Sudip Basu, and Dr. Sujoy Sarkar. Dr. L R Prem 

Kumar, Officer in-charge of BVP, coordinated the workshop under the guidance of Prof. 

Shailendra Mohan, Director of CIIL. The academic staff, including Dr. Chandan Singh, Dr. 

Subhanan Mandal, Miss Gungun Jaiswal and Dr. Harsha Prabhakar also contributed to the 

workshop's organization. 

 


